
 

 

 

The Port is Hosting a Clothing Drive Fundraiser! 

This year, instead of the annual Garage Sale, we’ve partnered with the 
Epilepsy Foundation of Minnesota (EFMN) to raise funds for our 
church programs. 
 

Collection Starts Now! Begin gathering your unwanted clothing and 
linens today. We will have multiple drop-off dates throughout the 
summer, culminating in a final collection on September 5, 2025. 
 

Your contributions will support the EFMN’s mission to ensure that no 
one journeys through epilepsy alone. 
 

For questions or assistance with picking up bagged donations, please 
contact:  Kathy Swenson at 612-209-4559 or swenkath@gmail.com 
 

• Accepted Items: 
o Clothing: Men’s, women’s, and children’s 
o Clothing Accessories: Hats, gloves, scarves, ties 
o Personal Accessories: Purses, wallets, belts, bags 
o Bed and Bath: Sheets, blankets, pillows, towels, tablecloths, 

curtains 
o Shoes: All types 
o Other Cloth Materials 

• Not Accepted: 
o Household items or anything not listed above 
o Water-damaged or moldy items 

 

Start your spring cleaning today! Bag up your donations and let’s 
clear out those unused items together.    
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